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(402) 342-2831

Fax: (402) 342-4850

E-Mail Address:

contact@cocklelegalbriefs.com
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No. 21-1394

JOHN FITISEMANU, et al.,
Petitioners,

v.
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA, et al.,

Respondents.

I, Andrew Cockle, of lawful age, being duly sworn, upon my oath state that I did, on the 27th day of May, 2022, send out 
from Omaha, NE 3 package(s) containing 3 copies of the BRIEF OF AMICUS CURIAE VIRGIN ISLANDS BAR 
ASSOCIATION IN SUPPORT OF PETITION FOR WRIT OF CERTIORARI in the above entitled case. All parties required 
to be served have been served by Priority Mail.  Packages were plainly addressed to the following:

AFFIDAVIT OF SERVICE

SEE ATTACHED

DWYER ARCE
Counsel of Record
KUTAK ROCK LLP
The Omaha Building
1650 Farnam Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102
(402) 346-6000
Dwyer.Arce@KutakRock.com
Counsel for Amicus Curiae

To be filed for:

42393

Subscribed and sworn to before me this 27th day of May, 2022.
I am duly authorized under the laws of the State of Nebraska to administer oaths.



Matthew Dempsey McGill 

    Counsel of Record 

Gibson, Dunn & Crutcher LLP 

1050 Connecticut Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20036 

(202) 955-8500  

mmcgill@gibsondunn.com 

Party name: John Fitisemanu, et al. 

 

Elizabeth Prelogar 

Solicitor General of the United States 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Room 5616 

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC  20530-0001 

(202) 514-2217 

supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov 

Party name: United States of America, et al. 

 

Michael F. Williams  

Kathleen A. Brogan  

Britney A. Lewis  

Lauren N. Beebe  

KIRKLAND & ELLIS LLP  

1301 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW  

Washington, DC 20004  

(202) 389-5000  

mwilliams@kirkland.com  

kathleen.brogan@kirkland.com  

britney.lewis@kirkland.com  

lauren.beebe@kirkland.com  

Counsel for the American Samoa Government and the Honorable Aumua Amata 
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